Seniors Newsletter July 2022

Topics

1. Matches & Competitions
2. AGM A plea from the Committee

3. Charity
1.

Results; Bramshaw Won 31/2 /21/2; Ferndown Won 5/1; CSGC Lost 1/5; Weymouth
Won 6/0; Ashley Wood Lost 5/1; Salisbury draw 3.5/3.5

Sadly, the Doug Proctor Trophy had to be cancelled due to lack of support.
Ferndown next up 20" July. (sold out).

LimeRegis 4/8™ ; Crane Valley 9/8" ; DGCC 16/8™" ; | o Purbeck 22/8; Barton 30/8
Please look out for the lists and sign up.

Seniors Championship (Bill Kennedy Trophy) Mon 8" August. Played in handicap order

2 The Seniors AGM is on Monday 19 September at 9.30am.

Firstly; We need your support, and more importantly, your votes if we are to continue
to keeping running the Seniors activities. We are planning to arrange postal and web-
based voting if you do not attend the AGM.

We run 28 matches against local Clubs. There are nearly two Seniors Competitions a
month throughout the year. Many Board Competitions. Two full blown Open
Competitions, as well as liaising with the Ladies and Club activities.

Secondly; We need new people on the Committee. We share out tasks and
responsibilities to lessen the load on any one member. Most responsibilities have two
people assigned to them.

Of course, it does take up some of your time and energy but if you feel you would like to
get involved, please let me know, or one of the committee members. The basic meetings
are Tuesday morning 9.30-11.30 once a month.

3. Seniors Charity; We took advantage of the ‘big gift’ for our Charity, ‘Honeypot Child
Carer’ and as a result our £1400 raised so far was doubled to £2800. The recent Open
Event on 14 July raised about £500 in raffle ticket sales. We plan to link one more senior’s
event with the Charity, the ‘Cluterbuck Shotgun’ on Monday 5" September.

We will be auctioning three 4Ball vouchers for; Royal Winchester;
Remedy Oak; Peter Alis course at Ferndown. Details to follow soon ;
auctions to be closed on 6" Sept

Richard Pearce

Senior’s captain



